
 

 

 
 

November 29, 2013 
 
 
City Clerk 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON  
M5H 2N2  
email: teycc@toronto.ca 
 
 
Dear Chair and Members, 

 
Re: Subcommittee to Review Billy Bishop Airport Consultant Reports 
 Addition of Report HL27.3 to List of Reports Under Review 
 
I would like to request that the report HL27.3 Health Impacts Associated with Billy Bishop 
Toronto City Airport Expansion be added to the list of reports to be reviewed by the 
subcommittee at its meeting on December 3, 2013. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Adam Vaughan 
City Councillor 
Ward 20, Trinity-Spadina 
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